From: Office of the Registrar

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200

Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:46:50 PM

----- Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 7:48 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jeffery Walters

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

With the pandemic, war in Ukraine, corporate greed, price hikes and high inflation rates, this is NOT the time to be
increasing natural gas prices.

The CEO's should take a wage decrease, if anything.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





